FRIENDS OF SCHOOL NEWS

Hello parents and carers,

It's been a busy start to our 2024/25 fundraising year. The annual Stilton Stumble took place on Sunday
13 October, with runners assembling at the starting line to take part in the 10K race. This community-led
event raises money for Friends of School and 1st Cropwell Bishop Scout Group, and in return, Friends of
School run the kitchen selling hundreds of bacon butties, slices of cake, tea, coffee and hot chocolate. A
big THANK YOU to everyone who helped at this year’s event.

Thanks to everyone who has donated uniform over the past few months. We have a brilliant selection of
good-quality uniform items available in a range of sizes. Logo items are £1 each. Buying pre-loved
uniform saves items from landfill and is a great way to save money. Email us at
uniform@friendsofschool.co.uk with your uniform requests.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY WE'RE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR NEW
MEMBERS

Would you like to help raise money for
the school? FOS is open to all and we're
always looking for new volunteers to
help out at events. It doesn’t have to be
a big time commitment, every little
helps!

e Autumn term school disco:
Friday 29 November

e Festive Fun:
Friday 13 December

e Christmas film (after school):
Wednesday 11 December

The 2025 Summer Fair will take
place on Saturday 14 June and look
out for details about an adult-only
event coming soon.

To find out more and discuss volunteer
opportunities email us at
hello@friendsofschool.co.uk

THE MONEY YOU RAISE GOES
TOWARDS SUPPORTING THE SCHOOL

This school year, we are excited to contribute
£1,200 to fund activities for the children’s well-
being days and £2,100 towards this year’s class
trips (£300 per class).

Friends of School will also fund the annual
school panto (coming to the school in January).
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